
 

MVRRC – May, 2021 

 
Musquodobit Valley Rifle & Revolver Club 

 

Electronic Messages Consent 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE: The Club and the Executive communicate with the members by electronic 
messages only, not by Canada Post. You MUST provide an email address. If you don’t have an 
email address, you are required to provide an email address of a family member or friend 
who agrees to receive your electronic messages (and then pass them on to you). 
 
I, (print name) __________________________________________ hereby give permission and 
express consent to the Musquodobit Valley Rifle and Revolver Club and its Executive, to receive 
electronic messages of all forms, including email to my below stated email address. The 
electronic messages will be used to send general newsletters, range safety information and 
updates (including gate code changes), specific upcoming Club events, specific Club training 
(which may have an associated cost with the training) and advertisements from the Club and 
other Club members. 
 
Email address (print clearly):  
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Signature: ________________________________________________ 
 
Membership Number: ______________________________________ (if one has been issued to 
you) 
  


